
Strawbridge Studios 

We have created a link for parents to access if they are looking to purchase previous 
pictures and/or a digital download of their child. 

Below is the link: 

https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/special-offer/special-offer-10/access 

They would just need to enter the information on the form and then they will have the 
option of what they would like to order.  

Several options to get this link out would be through your email correspondence with 
your parents or place it on the website.  

We appreciate your assistance during this time.  

I know this is a hard time for all. Thank you so much for all that you do. If you have an 
questions, please contact myself or Heather Cornman. 
 

I sincerely hope that you are all staying safe and healthy. Hopefully we get to see you 
again soon! Have a wonderful weekend. 
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